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Watts Remy

From: Patrick & Susan Kirby <ptkirby@live.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 8:11 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 926

 
As a citizen of Lane County, I ask you to please support SB926 and stop aerial spraying.  We need your help in protecting 
our health and the health of our ecosystems from toxic aerial sprays. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Susan Kirby 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


